
of the various philanthropic societies who have done so much to

make the Exhibition more or less complete in its scope, have in all

cases been most considerate and keen in their desire to help.

Our greatest thanks are due to Dr. Chas. Hodgetts of the

Ontario Health Board ; Dr. Herbert Pease, of the New York Health

Department; and Dr. John Fulton, Secretary of the International

Congress upon Tuberculosis, as well as large numbers oi State

Health Officers and Directors of Exhibitions in both Europe and

the United States.

For the possibility of the publication of this catalogue, we are

indebted to the advertisers, who have so liberally supported us, and
to Mr. B. S. White, who has been more than kind in his attention

to the preparation of this book.

The list of the contributors is in the back of the brochure.

Montreal, Nov. 18th, 1908

ERASER B. GURD, M.D.,

Secretary.
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